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1. HAVE YOUR SAY IN SHAPING THE NATIONAL CURRICULUM FOR LANGUAGES IN SCHOOLS 
As some of you may know, the draft ‘shape’ paper for the new national curriculum for languages is now available (see www.acara.edu.au/languages.htm). The paper discusses key concepts in learning languages, the range of learners, and possible pathways for learning; and outlines how curriculum and achievement standards may be organised.

Educators, parents, students, and members of the wider community are invited to read the paper and provide comments via an online questionnaire before 8 April (see www.acara.edu.au/languages.html). These comments will be considered when finalizing the paper, which will then guide the development of the languages curriculum for children studying in Australia from Kindergarten level to Year 12.  

All are also welcome to come and further explore the paper and share your views with others a meeting at the University of Canberra at 7pm Thursday 31 March.  Please contact mandy.scott@anu.edu.au or on 0408 089 235 to confirm your attendance and/or for more information.


2.  FRENCH SCOUT GROUP starting in canberra in may 2011 
A French Scout Group for children aged over 6 years old will be starting in May 2011. It will meet on Thursday evenings at the Scout Hall in Turner.  Leaders are native-speaking Francophones.  This is a fantastic opportunity for kids to learn and keep up their French while having a LOT of fun!   

For more information, contact Sherrit Lalande on lalandegerard@hotmail.com

3. QUALIFIED PRESCHOOL TEACHER NEEDED ONE DAY A WEEK

The Australian Indonesian-Language Schools Association Inc (Ailsa) is seeking a preschool teacher with a Bachelor of Early Childhood Education to teach one day a week in its preschool in Higgins. Knowledge of Indonesian or bilingual skills desirable, but the preschool can operate with a monolingual English teacher since an Indonesian assistant teacher can act as the Indonesian linguist.

If you can help, please contact Ken on 0401 975 945 or email admin@ailsa.org.au 
4. DVD OF 2010 PANEL DISCUSSION ON RAISING CHILDREN IN MORE THAN ONE LANGUAGE 

This DVD draws on a recording made at the University of Canberra in February 2010. It records the inspiring stories of a multilingual panel of parents and teenagers who share their experiences, tips and strategies about successfully growing up or raising children in more than one language in the ACT. 

Cost? Only $5 (plus postage of necessary).

Contact Mandy on mandy.scott@anu.edu.au for more details.

FEEDBACK ON FORUM UPDATES AND CONTRIBUTIONS TO FUTURE UPDATES WELCOME

NOTE: Copies of previous Languages Updates can be found at http://canberralanguages.blogspot.com/
